
BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
FEBRUARY 3, 2010 

 
Present:  Mary Ellen Saugstad, Stuart Carlson, Al Hoines, Kent Anderson, Kari 
Schroedermeier, Dennis McKelvey, Kelly McKelvey, Michelle Weatherton, Patti Bickett 
 
Minutes approved by Al, 2nd by Dennis. 
 
Treasurers report approved by Al, 2nd by Mary Ellen. 
 
Old Business: 
The School is looking at purchasing a demo clock for Cross Country meets and can also 
be used for Frostbite 4, we approved $1500 last year for this purchase. 
We will be putting a time line on approved items to buy.  Kari will add on the Treasurers 
Report a date that the item to purchase was approved and give them a year to purchase 
the item.  They will have to purchase it within the school year and if they still had not 
purchase the item, they will have to reapply to get the item in the budget for the next 
year. 
 
Scholarships are awarded to students upon completion of  1st semester as a full time 
student and will be paid out at the 2nd consecutive semester of school.  If they do not 
attend their 2nd semester of school, there is no scholarship money paid out. 
 
Banners for the school parking lot are here, just need to have the brackets made and put 
on the polls. 
 
March 19th is the deadline for getting information in for the school newsletter. 
 
The room for chairs has been resolved.  The players will be seated on the visitors side in 
chairs, there will be 3 less rows of bleachers.  The bleachers will lock in place so they 
will not be a hazard.  The chairs will be a black frame, purples seats, and two colors 
white and black.  The chairs will have to be ordered by May to get here in time for next 
season, motion by Kent and 2nd by Al to have Dennis and Michelle go ahead and 
purchase 40 chairs. 
 
New Business: 
 
Dylan Anderson made All Star Football, asking for Booster to donate to Dylan. 
 
Copy of Booster Club By Laws were handed out. 
 
In going through the By Laws we noted it would be beneficial for all coaches to be 
Booster club members.  It would be nice to have coaches attend at least 2 meetings a 
year, maybe the Booster could host a “Booster Club Coaches Meeting” before school 
starts in August to get their input on the new school year and have everyone there before 
they get busy with the new school year activities. 
 
Coming events: 
April 20th  - Booster Social/Meeting at Bridges after the track meet. The social will start 
at 6:00 we will serve tavern and chips. 
Looking at possibly moving the Banquet to May instead of April 26th.  We will do senior 
shirts. 
 



 


